
KRVZ, Springerville, Arizona, has filed an application for license renewal with the FCC.  

A copy of this application is available for public inspection at https://publicfiles.fcc.gov/am-

profile/krvz.  It contains information concerning this station’s performance since September 27, 

2013.  Individuals who wish to advise the FCC of facts relating to our renewal application and to 

whether this station has operated in the public interest should file comments and petitions with 

the Commission by September 1, 2021.  Further information concerning the Commission’s 

broadcast license renewal process may be obtained from the FCC, Washington, D.C. 20554.  

KJIK, Duncan, Arizona, has filed an application for license renewal with the FCC.  A 

copy of this application is available for public inspection at https://publicfiles.fcc.gov/fm-

profile/kjik.  It contains information concerning this station’s performance since September 27, 

2013.  Individuals who wish to advise the FCC of facts relating to our renewal application and to 

whether this station has operated in the public interest should file comments and petitions with 

the Commission by September 1, 2021.  Further information concerning the Commission’s 

broadcast license renewal process may be obtained from the FCC, Washington, D.C. 20554.  

KNKI, Pinetop, Arizona, and K273BS, 102.5, Show Low, Arizona, have filed an 

application for license renewal with the FCC.  A copy of this application is available for public 

inspection at https://publicfiles.fcc.gov/fm-profile/knki.  It contains information concerning these 

stations performance since September 27, 2013.  Individuals who wish to advise the FCC of facts 

relating to our renewal application and to whether these stations have operated in the public 

interest should file comments and petitions with the Commission by September 1, 2021.  Further 

information concerning the Commission’s broadcast license renewal process may be obtained 

from the FCC, Washington, D.C. 20554. 

KTHQ, Eager, Arizona, and K265DZ, Indian Pine, Arizona, have filed an application for 

license renewal with the FCC.  A copy of this application is available for public inspection at 

https://publicfiles.fcc.gov/fm-profile/kthq.  It contains information concerning these stations 

performance since September 27, 2013.  Individuals who wish to advise the FCC of facts relating 

to our renewal application and to whether these stations have operated in the public interest 

should file comments and petitions with the Commission by September 1, 2021.  Further 

information concerning the Commission’s broadcast license renewal process may be obtained 

from the FCC, Washington, D.C. 20554. 

 


